
 

 

Sensitivity: Internal 

4th July, 2022 
 
To, 
BSE Limited, 
Corporate Relationship Department,  
2nd Floor, New Trading Wing, 
Rotunda Building, P.J. Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, 
Plot No. C/1, G Block,  
Bandra – Kurla Complex,  
Bandra (E), 
Mumbai – 400 051 
 

 
Dear Sir/Ma’am, 
 
Sub: Change in Name of Promoter entity 
 
In continuation to our earlier communication dated 27th June, 2022, this is to bring to your 
notice that the name of one of our promoter entities i.e. Brooke Bond South India Estates 
Limited has been changed to Unilever South India Estates Limited. 
 
It may please be noted that there is only a change in the name of the promoter entity and 
not in the number of shares held by it. 
 
While this name change does not qualify as material information under the provisions of 
the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligation and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we are still making this disclosure as a good 
governance practice and as a matter of abundant caution. 
 
You are requested to take the information on your record.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
For Hindustan Unilever Limited 
 
 
 
Dev Bajpai 
Executive Director – Legal, Corporate Affairs 
& Company Secretary 
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